
BOOK DRIVE

The National Student 

Speech Language Hearing 

Association (NSSLHA) 

PRESENTS

INAUGURAL BOOK DRIVE 

NOW – DECEMEBER 12TH

Help NSSHLA fulfill their 

Christmas wish list. 

Donations proceeds go 

towards low-income 

families and schools.

Donate new or gently 

used books for grades 

pre-k – 6th

Books may be dropped 

off in the labeled book 

drive bins in the 

following places:

• AC Faculty Lounge

• Library

• Science Connector

Students, Faculty, Staff

Thank you for your 
support and donations 

GIVE THE GIFT OF 
READING


